
From: Courtney Kearley-Stock [mailto:ckdermatology@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Monday, December 11, 2017 7:43 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Please reject Northern Pass 
 
Courtney Kearley-Stock 
47 Mt Delight Rd 
Deerfield, NH 03037 
 
December 11, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
So many people on edge, I can not believe this darn project has gotten this far. No Northern Pass!! 
 
The people who appreciate and love this state are desperately trying to preserve its beauty. Please 
please protect what we have, protect New Hampshire. I'm wondering why some people see this project 
really about money and greed. In a world with so much ugliness we must come together and protect  
what we have, don't let it go... 
 
I speak from the heart 
 
Courtney Kearley-Stock 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Courtney Kearley-Stock 
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